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A Extraordinary meeting of Wistow Parish Council took place on Tuesday, 23rd August 2016 at 
5.30pm, in the Village Hall, with Mr Carter in the Chair. 

2016/17-56 To receive apologies for absence – Mr Gregory, Mr Leigh 
Present:  Mr Carter, Mrs Coles,  Mrs Janiak-Emery, Ms 
Leaton, Mr MacInnes,  

 

2016/17-57 
2016/17-57.1 
2016/17-57.2 

To Receive Declarations of Interest 
All Parish Councillors as Trustees of the Village Hall 
Mr MacInnes and Ms Leaton as members of the Village Hall  
Committee.  

 
 
 
 

2016/17-58 Public Participation 
There were no members of the public present 

 
 

2016/17-59 
2016/17-59.1 
 
 
2016/17-59.2 

To consider the following Planning Applications 
16/01498HHFUL To demolish the existing conservatory and 
replace with an orangery to the rear elevation.  7 Bridge 
Street, Wistow.  Approval recommended. 
16/01508/FUL  At present the area is a grazing paddock 
which we wish to change to a 60m x 20m Menage with boar 
finish to the outer edge.  Dorringtons Farm House, Cross 
Drive, Wistow.  Approval recommended. 

Clerk to inform 
Planning Dept 

2016/17-60 The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, 27th September 
2016.  Prior to this meeting the Clerk will see Mr Burton to 
organise clearance of the entrance to the village on Bridge 
Street.  Enquire as to whether brighter bulbs can be inserted 
into the existing lamps in Manor Street.  Mr MacInnes would 
produce a list of relevant links for reporting faults or helpful 
contacts for the website. 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 6.20 
pm  
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Clerk and Mr 
MacInnes 
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